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The following briefing paper was provided to the Minister of Transport Hon David Parker by Te 
Manatū Waka Ministry of Transport during October 2023. If you would like to request a copy of this 
under the Official Information Act, please email ocu@transport.govt.nz.  
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1 Parker OC230865 3 October 
2023 

Meeting with [withheld] on the extension of 
passenger rail from Swanson to Huapai 

 

NOTE: this list does not include briefings that accompany responses to Official Information Act 
requests either Minister receives, nor briefings relating to the proactive release of documents. 
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